Philippians 1	
One last announcement as we are about to have our discussion groups. The Akron-Canton Church is proud to announce we will be starting a Diversity Awareness group to protect and ensure inclusion as well as cultural appreciation is reflected as an organization. This is in line with the Apostles decision in Acts 6 and the great commission in Matthew 28 to reach all Nations and peoples with the gospel message. We will announce its members next week. 


· Vs. 3- As a Group take a minute to Pray and thank God for each other.


· Vs. 4- What Joyful memory will you carry with you from this group?


· Vs. 5- What Partnership helped you Grow as a disciple? How can you take that with you into your next group?


· Vs. 6- Have confidence that God is not with the work he started in you as you mature and are refined in Christ. What are you looking forward to refining in yourself inside the next family group?


· Vs. 7-8- We get to celebrate God’s grace that we share together! Praise God for his goodness and how that provided these meaningful relationships through Jesus. 

